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My name is Stephanie Ford. I'm writing you today to show my full support of 

Affordable Housing Project through SEI.  I am a 53 yr  old woman raising a teenage 

daughter. I work over 60 hours per week just to afford  the consistently rising cost of 

living.  Even with the extra hours I work,  I still feel only a paycheck away from being 

homeless.  I would love to be a home owner someday.  When I sit and think about 

the cost of being a homeowner, I feel it's out of reach for me. With the high rent 

prices that seem to go up every year, how would I even save for the down payment?  

To have a program like this that would provide real guidance and education would be 

a Blessing.  

 

Sincerely 


